
Clinician-Teacher Certificate Program

• Successful program started in 2016-17
• Second offering beginning in July 2020

• 10 monthly educational sessions
• Offered in the evening WITH DINNER PROVIDED!
• Completion of a educational project with mini-poster session
• CME credits!
• MOC Part 4 credit!

• Applications due February 29
• Special thanks to Tara McKinley and our Department



Appreciation Weeks!

• Replacing the Wellness Challenge
• Resident Appreciation Week: February 24-28

• Participate in a theme day
• Sponsor a breakfast or lunch
• Sponsor an afternoon snack or “treat stop”
• Write a nice note to a resident
• Record a brief video message

• Faculty Appreciation Week: March 23-27
• Residents, hospital, Chair’s Office will return the favor!


